

May 14, 2009

Myron Cowell Director of Sales EZGSA Government Services Corporation P.O. Box 30406 Bethesda, Maryland 20824-0406

Re: Appreciation for Magdalena Ilieva

Dear Mr. Cowell

On behalf of Riverside Technology, inc., I would like to extend my sincere appreciation for the service, guidance, and aid provided to Riverside by Magdalena Ilieva during Riverside's GSA Contract renewal process. Ms. Ilieva was instrumental in Riverside receiving our GSA Option Year extension. Ms. Ilieva continuously provided support to Riverside in the creation and development of a subcontracting plan, submitting reports and documents required by GSA in the Option Year extension, and by carefully reviewing all forms and documents submitted by Riverside to GSA via EZGSA. Ms. Ilieva was a pleasure to work with, and someone that we would enjoy working with in the future.

Sincerely,

Riverside Technology, inc.

Douglas B. Greer Contracts Manager